
c. 1918 
U.S. Post Office 

Grand Junction’s first permanent Federal Building was completed in 1918 providing 
much needed federal services such as the Post Office and court facilities. The 
expansion of federal and postal activities necessitated additions to the original 
building design in 1939 and again in 1965. 

In 1972, the building was renamed the Wayne N. Aspinall Building after a former 
member of the House of Representatives for Colorado’s Fourth District, and 
subsequently listed in the National Register of Historic Places in 1980. With 
American Recovery and Reinvestment 
Act funding, a 2010 rehabilitation project 
transformed the building into a net-zero 
energy facility certified as LEED Platinum. 

The success of the modernization of the 
Wayne N. Aspinall Federal Building and 
U.S. Courthouse represents our 
responsibility to our environment and 
our commitment to excellence. 
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